
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

18 March 2018 
 

Invitation Letter 
 
 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
I am pleased to invite all athletes to participate in the “5th INTERNATIONAL HEYDAR 

ALIYEV ORIENTEERING CUP” that will take place on 25-26-27th of May 2018. 
 
This event is the highlight of our year and we are committed to make this event a 

successful one. We adhere to the highest standards of preparation in order to create an 
ideal atmosphere for all participating teams. We ensure you that there will be a fair play and 
maximum transparency.  

 
Our strong team of international experienced professionals from Ukraine and Turkey in 

mapping, course planning and local time-tracking volunteers would help to convince you 
that the competition will be organized at a high level. 

 
We hope you will have a wonderful stay in the regions of Azerbaijan and the charming 

city of Baku, and that you enjoy your time together with all the other members of the 
Orienteering family. This trip to the Republic of Azerbaijan will also impress you, as swift 
rivers and waterfalls, century forests and boundless meadows, mountain landscapes and 
fresh air as well as race and terrain will recharge you with vivacity and energy and leave 
unforgettable memories. 

 
We are looking forward to receiving your confirmation of participation for this event no 

later than 20th of May 2018. 
 
We truly hope that we can welcome you to participate in “5th International Heydar Aliyev 

Orienteering Cup” and wish you and your team a lot of success at this championship. 
Looking forward to see you in Azerbaijan! 
 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
Mirali Kazimov 
President of Azerbaijan Orienteering Federation 

    Address: Sh.Azizbayov str. 88, app 1, Baku,;  tel:+994502181226; +994502181226;  e-mail: azeorienteering@gmail.com;  web: www.smef.az 
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